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Project Name: Greengate Infrastructure 
Construction Plans for Planning Commission
POD – 2014 - 00091
Date Received by Public Works: July 11, 2014

Date Comments Complete: July 14, 2014

The Traffic Engineering Division has reviewed the final construction plans for POD – 2014 - 00026 – Greengate Subdivision and cannot recommend approval of this plan to the Planning Commission.
1. The right-of-way width is inconsistent with the master plan book.  

2. Explain the right-of-way jog from Road A Conditional Subdivision plan and Infrastructure pln.

Other comments can be addressed with the construction plans.  Please let me know if you have any questions.
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